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From The Principal's Desk
By Mrs Syred
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Musica Viva Incursion

The Truck Cat

P&C WA Day
I hope everyone enjoyed the extra-long weekend! I’m sure the
much-needed rain made for many happy households. The break
came at just the right time, especially as winter bugs have started
making their way through our classrooms.

As we head into the colder months, please continue to encourage
your children to practise good hygiene habits. As always, please
keep them at home if they are feeling unwell. With everyone’s help,
we can work to minimise the spread of illness this winter.

During the Staff Development Day, we dedicated time to exploring
effective strategies for further supporting student learning across
all year levels. The focus was on identifying practical ways to
enhance classroom practice and ensure that every student is
engaged, challenged, and supported in their learning journey. 

A key part of the day was spent discussing the importance of
consolidating fundamental learning skills as the foundation for long-
term academic success. As parents you play an important role in
your child’s learning journey and can make a significant impact
through simple, everyday routines. Listening to children read,
engaging in conversations about books or classroom topics, and
practising times tables regularly all help to establish fundamental
skills that are essential for academic success. These small but
consistent efforts at home help build confidence, deepen
understanding, and foster a positive attitude towards learning.
Together we can make a big difference!
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P & C Day WA
On Friday the 20th May we celebrated P & C Day WA by thanking our
incredible P&C for the time and effort they put into supporting our
school community. From fundraising events to helping improve school
resources and creating a strong sense of connection, their
contributions make a real difference. 

The Term 2 General Meeting was also held and what better way to
celebrate than spending their hard-earned funds. Everyone in
attendance agreed to spending close to $20 000 on additional play
equipment for the K/P area, football goals and a new bed/furniture
for the medical room.

We encourage all families to get involved wherever they can. Whether
it’s volunteering, attending meetings, or helping at events, every bit of
support counts. After all, it’s our students who benefit the most from a
strong and active school community.

Busy Bee Help Needed
In the coming weeks, there will be lots happening around the school,
and we need your help! We're looking for a team of volunteers to
assist with preparing for the installation of new play equipment and to
help with a general clean-up across the school grounds.

There will be plenty of jobs for everyone, and children are welcome to
come along and join in the fun. To keep our volunteers fuelled, there’ll
be a sausage sizzle and the coffee van will be open.

If you’re able to lend a hand, please reply via the form sent out
through Audiri — many hands make light work, and we’d love to see
you there!

We STRIVE
Megan Syred
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KDHS STRIVE VALUES
Success, Thankful, Respect, Inspire, Vision & Endeavour
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Congratulations to these students who have been demonstrating our school values.

If your child is absent from school,
please notify us by any of the

following options:

Phone: 
6865 7300

Email:
kulin.dhs@education.wa.edu.au

Website: 
www.kulindhs.wa.edu.au

-Click on PARENTS then ABSENCE

How to report your
child’s absence

https://www.kulindhs.wa.edu.au/page/26/Report-an-Absence


EVERY DOLLAR  EQUALS RECOURCES FOR OUR SCHOOL

You’re invited to our

Date

Place

Time

NS
: 1

00
14

21
69

18 - 19 June
KDHS School Library

8.30am - 4pm
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Musica Viva 2025 - Water Rhythms

On Tuesday the 20th May, the Kulin students were entertained by Water Rhythms - a
musical group which is part of the nation-wide Musica Viva program. The students have
been learning about Water Rhythms this term while completing fun music, singing and

dance activities in Mrs Noble’s Performing Arts class.

Ryuji and Haruka, originally from Japan, enthusiastically played different sized Taiko drums
while Bridgette performed choreographed and improvised dance routines to match the

music. The students loved how interactive the performance was, and some were able to join
the musicians on the stage.

Primary students have reflected on this performance by drawings pictures and writing
about their experience and these will now be posted to Water Rhythms to enjoy!

What a fantastic and enjoyable way to learn about different styles of music, movement and
other cultures.

Mrs Janine Noble
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MUSICa VIVA



On Friday afternoons we run a Multi Age Grouping program with the high school
students. During these sessions, students have been planning a cake stall
fundraiser. The cake stall will raise money to go towards the High School Country
Week camp in Term Three.

Students have been tasked with researching suitable recipes for selling at a cake
stall, shopping for ingredients, cooking, packaging and labelling their goods.

We are looking for more donated baked goods to sell (cakes/slices/biscuits/jams
etc). If you are able to help please drop off your baked goods to school on Friday
20th June. Please label with an ingredients list. All donations are greatly
appreciated!
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NATIONAL SIMULTANEOUS STORYTIME 
THE TRUCK CAT
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Nat iona l  S imu l taneous  Storyt ime  (NSS )
i s  he ld  annua l ly  by  the  Austra l ian

L ibrary  and  Informat ion  Assoc iat ion
(AL IA ) .  Every  year a  p ic ture  book ,

wr i t ten  and  i l lustrated  by  an  Austra l ian
author and  i l lustrator,  i s  read

s imul taneous ly  in  l ibrar ies ,  schoo ls ,
pre-schoo ls ,  fami ly  day  cares ,  ch i ldcare

centres ,  bookshops ,  fami ly  homes  and
many other p laces  around the  country .  

Now in  i t s  25th  successfu l  year,  i t  i s  a
co lourfu l ,  v ibrant ,  fun  event  that  a ims

to  promote  the  va lue  of  read ing  and
l i teracy ,  us ing  an  Austra l ian  ch i ldren ' s

book  that  exp lores  age-appropr iate
themes ,  and  addresses  key  learn ing

areas  of  the  Nat iona l  Curr icu lum for
Foundat ion  to  Year 6 .
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Last Tuesday we also had the opportunity to
read books with the Kindy and Pre- Primary
students. This was a great way to interact
with younger students and join in on the joy
of reading, whilst they got to know their
Student Councillors.

To add to the fun, Pink Stumps Day is
coming up, so don’t forget to hand in your
sausage sizzle orders in by Friday week 7. By
Amy and Kahlan 

This week we are looking forward to a new
idea, the suggestion box, this will allow
students to express their thoughts on how
to improve our school. We are keen to
hear all of their great ideas! 

its been a busy few weeks for our student
councillors.

WEEK 6

At Kulin District High School endeavor means  
we try our best in all that we do. Some
examples are to work towards personal
goals, to seek help when it is needed, and to
always try our best with friendships and
schoolwork 

STRIVE VALUES

UP COMING EVENTS
Week 7

Week 8
Friday - Pink Stumps Day!

Wednesday - Lunch time activity
Thursday - Sausage sizzle orders
due

Week 6, Term 2

ENDEAVOUR

Answer: I’m bacon!

Joke: What did the pig say
on a hot day?

Student Council Joke
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WWW.KULINDHS.WA.EDU.AU
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TERM PLANNERS ON WEBSITE

6th June
Faction Cross Country Carnival

Kulin Golf Club

13th June
Interschool Country Carnival

Bruce Rock

18-19th June
Book Fair

8.30am - 4pm
School Library

19th June
Kulin Arts Day

24  Juneth

Dockers Shield
Year 4 - 6

Narembeen Town Oval

NUT ALLERGY AWARE SCHOOL

Thank you for keeping our
school safe

Please pack a nut-free lunch
box

Sausage Sizzle and Coffee 
from our School Grounds van

 will be provided
 for the volunteers!

Jump on AUDIRI & 
let us know you can make it.

Kids welcome

20th June
PINK Stumps Day

Wear PINK to school
Pre-order Sausage sizzle

22nd June
Kulin Busy Bee


